
Dear House Behavioral Health and Health Care Committee, 
 
 
I support the ND Pay Parity bill. If one were to do a side by side comparison of the value 
NDs provide to the citizens of Oregon relative to MDs, one would conclude that pay 
equity is the very least that NDs deserve.    
 
-Erich Stonestreet 
 
 


